
 

June 15, 2020 
 
 
 
Flint Hills Technical College will be open to the public beginning June 15, 2020. Students can 
continue to communicate with staff via phone, email or text or can schedule an appointment for an 
on-campus visit. We ask that if you are feeling ill, you stay home and schedule an appointment for a 
later date. If you are coming to campus the following guidelines will be enforced: 

• We ask you to limit the number of guests/family members accompanying you to TWO. 
• Please come to the Main Building at 3301 West 18th Avenue and enter through  

the front doors. 
• Use hand sanitizer, which will be provided.  
• Put on a mask, which will be provided (or you can wear your own mask). 
• If this is your first time on campus since March 13, 2020 you will be required to complete a 

paper questionnaire which will include questions related to travel, symptoms and if you  
have tested positive for COVID-19. You will be asked to sign agreeing to wear a mask and 
practice social distancing while on the FHTC campuses. If you have already completed the 
paper questionnaire, the same questions will be asked through an electronic version. 

• If you have tested positive for COVID-19 you will need to provide medical documentation 
confirming your release from quarantine/illness. 

To schedule an appointment or if you have any questions prior to your visit, give us a call at  
620-343-4600. We look forward to seeing you on campus! 
 


